
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
ICD-10 Transition 
 
As required by the federal government, the ICD-9 codes currently used on claims to identify diagnoses and inpatient procedures 
are being replaced by ICD-10 codes effective October 1, 2015.  ICD-10 codes must be used for dates of service and dates of 
discharge on or after October 1, 2015.  ICD-9 codes will continue to be required for dates of service and dates of discharge on or 
before September 30, 2015, regardless of when the claim is submitted. 
 
This webpage will be updated periodically with resources to assist providers in their transition to ICD-10, including helpful links, 
online training modules covering billing and testing requirements for New Hampshire Medicaid, and other important information. 
 
To help you get started, here are several links with useful information about the upcoming transition to ICD-10: 
 

• The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) website provides the latest news on the ICD-10 transition and 
includes a provider resource page: www.cms.gov/ICD10 

• The American Health Information Management Association (AHIMA) website provides  an implementation model for 
physician practices and answers to frequently asked questions: www.ahima.org/icd10 

• The Healthcare Information & Management Systems Society (HIMSS) has developed an ICD-10 “playbook” to help 
hospitals, ambulatory centers, practitioners and their staff prepare for the transition: http://www.himss.org/library/icd-
10/playbook?navItemNumber=13480 

• Healthcare IT News and Healthcare Finance News publish the ICD10Watch newsletter, which is available online and via a 
free email subscription: www.icd10watch.com/ 

• AAPC, the nation’s largest association of medical coders, billers and other staff on the business side of health care, offers a 
variety of free resources on its website at https://www.aapc.com/ICD-10/icd-10-codes.aspx.  

 
Providers will be notified of additions to this page via the weekly update from NH Provider Relations. 
 
ICD-10 Frequently Asked Questions 
 
ICD-10 FAQ  
 
Computer Based Trainings (CBT)  
 

1) The content of these CBTs where specifically developed to address claims submission to the NH MMIS Health Enterprise.  
It describes the impact of ICD-10 on paper and electronic billing, testing requirements, and available tools and resources.  

 
To view the CBTs please click on the link below. 
 
New Hampshire Medicaid's Transition to ICD-10 
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2) The content of this CBT was specifically developed to address claims submission to the NH MMIS Health Enterprise.  It 
describes the changes and impacts of ICD-10 when entering professional claims through the NH MMIS Health Enterprise 
System. Although the New Hampshire MMIS Health Enterprise can also be used for online submission of Dental and 
Institutional Clams, these claim types will not be covered in detail in this CBT.  

 
To view the CBTs please click on the link below. 
 
ICD-10 Direct Data Entry Professional Claims Transition  
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